

June 2, 1998

Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC Breathing Space Institute 2417 Honeysuckle Road, Suite 2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff:

I thoroughly enjoyed your presentation at the IMC conference in Indianapolis. It was so good for us grown ups to admit to ourselves and each other that at times it is a struggle to stay confident in today's world.

I found the information you presented to be very useful and I liked the way you presented it (bullet points on a front-back of a sheet which related to the articles and you comments. A great approach. I appreciated your style of presenting and you allowed us to learn from your studies and life experiences but yet you did not take yourself too seriously.

Thank you for offering yourself and your information to us. If others present find it as useful and encouraging as have I, you should be pleased with your time investment.

Sincerely,

Don Kyzer, Associate Director Program Development, YMCA of the USA